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Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Presentation Day Friday 5 December 

Hillvue Public School Annual Presentation Day will be held in the school hall 

commencing at 9:30am on Friday 5 December. All parents, grandparents, carers, 

friends and community members are invited to share with us as we celebrate the 

outstanding achievements of our students. Morning tea will be served in the 

kitchen for all visitors at the conclusion of the ceremony. 

 

 
 

Hillvue PUBLIC  

SCHOOL 

Term 4   Week  8 

25th November 2014 

The new murals for 

the hall are almost 

finished and are 

looking great 



PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE PG2                       

 

School Disco Wednesday 26 November 

We will be holding a school disco on Wednesday 26 

November in the school hall. We are trialling a 

change to the organisation for this disco. The BBQ 

will run from 6:00pm to 6:30pm followed by the disco 

for all students from 6:30 to 7:45pm. Students who 

are displaying appropriate classroom and 

playground behaviour and who are currently 

enrolled at Hillvue Public School are invited to 

attend this disco.  

 

Transition Continues 

Transition continues on Tuesday and Friday. Miss 

Foster and Cheryl continue to provide our transition 

children with a wonderful school readiness program.  

 

Reminder of Important dates 

Tuesday 2 December – Kindergarten Orientation Day 

Tuesday 2 December – Troy Cassar-Daley visit  

Wednesday 3 December – Combined scripture 

Friday 5 December – Presentation Day 

Monday 8 December – Reports go home to parents 

Thursday 11 December - Year 6 Graduation Assembly/Year 6 Farewell 

Friday 12 December – Class Parties 

 

Chris Shaw 

Executive Principal 

 
 
 

 



FROM THE CLASSROOM 

WRITTEN BY KL 
 

In KL we have been reading the book “Snap! went Chester” written by Tania Cox 
and illustrated by David Miller. Chester is a crocodile who goes around scaring 
animals by snapping at them. We have been learning lots of facts about crocodiles 
and have made crocodiles in Art. We have also been 
learning how authors begin their story and how they 
can create surprise.  

 

Last week we made crocodile biscuits in the kitchen 
and then wrote a recount of what we made. 

 

Making Crocodile Biscuits 

First we spread green icing on the biscuits. Then we 
used marshmallows for spiky teeth and green 
marshmallows for a spiky tail. We used smarties for 
eyes. They looked scary but they were delicious. 

 



 

FROM THE CLASSROOM BY KM 

Making a 

volcano erupt 

Looking at a real 

octopus 

Watching 

snails move 

Dancing and 

singing 



 

 

This term KP students have been very busy in the 
classroom. We have all enjoyed our TEN program 
during Mathematics and our L-3 stations in Literacy. 

 

Here are just a few pictures of what we have been 
doing in our classroom this term.  

 

Last Friday KP performed Give Me A Home Among 
The Gum Trees  at our Assembly. 

FROM THE CLASSROOM BY KP 



FROM BUSH TO BEACH                   

 

This week we had a visit from 
the Surf Rescue Club. 
 
They came to talk to the 
students about Water and 
Surf safety. 



NOTICEBOARD                    
                  

 

K Mart Plaza & Tamworth Shopping World 

Fantastic Supporters of our Eat Well 2 Learn Well (Breakfast) 

FOR SALE -  HILLVUE 

SCHOOL JACKETS 

 

School jackets can be purchased 
through the front office.  
 
Extra small, Small, Medium & 
Large fleecy lined spray jackets 
$48.  

PRESENTATION DAY  CEREMONY 

5th December 2014. 

Commencing at 9:30 in the school hall.  All welcome. 

Morning tea will be provided for visitors at the conclusion 

  of the ceremony. 

FOSTER & KINSHIP  -   CARER FORUM 

Are you a carer, thinking about becoming a carer or are supporting a carer? 
 
Presenters:  Is your child starting a new class in 2015? Strategies for transition 
   Sleep  - Is your child struggling to fall or stay asleep? 
   What’s on these school holidays? Want a calendar 
Wednesday 3rd December, 10am—12.30pm 
Come along and meet other carers!  
RSVP:  Sarah McMurtrie—Out of Home Care Coordinator  0267 555 045 
Sarah.mcmurtrie@det.nsw.edu.au 



 

LEADERS SPEECHES & VOTING FOR 2015 



 Aussie of  the Month Nominees 

Aussie of 

  the Month  

MAJOR ASSEMBLY AWARDS WINNERS… WELL DONE! 

Gold Level 

Recipients 

Purple Level  

Recipients 



 

NOTICEBOARD                    

SUMMERFEST IS ON AGAIN! 

Summerfest is a holiday program for kids & teens run by the Trinity Church. This 

program is full of fun activities so make sure your children don’t miss out. For 

ages 4 to Year 10. 

When: Mon 29 Dec –Fri 2 Jan, 9am—11.30am 

Where: West Tamworth Public School 

Cost: $4 per child/$10 per family per day.  

Morning tea is provided. There will also be a Café for parents to attend while 

their child attends the program. 

 

More info: www.trinitychurch.com.au or 0409 935 405 

SUMMER READING CLUB 

At Tamworth and Branch Libraries the Summer Reading Club program will be 

run from December 1st 2014 until January 31st 2015. 

 

Registration is FREE! Participants can register in person at any library. 

Alternatively they can also register through the library website at 

www.cnl.nsw.gov.au and download a copy of the Summer Reading Log to get 

started straight away. 

 

National prizes are also up for grabs for those who 

participate in the online writing activities via 

www.summerreadingclub.org.au. 

 

For more information please contact Tamworth Library on 6767 5228 or by 

email k.allwell@tamworth.nsw.gov.au 



99 KABLE AVENUE,  

TAMWORTH  NSW  2340 

Phone: (02) 6766 1583   

Mobile: 0409 225 420 

The Domestic and 

 Industrial Door Specialists 

Craig  

Albertson 

 

Are you looking for a long day care centre for your 

pre-school children?  Your child is welcome! Your 

local Long Day Care Centre is just around the cor-

ner from Hillvue School in Janelle St.  

Phone 67628452  

Email: recetion@janellestreetcentre.com 

Christian  

Caring  

Committed to Excellence 

Janelle Street Centre 

4 Janelle Street, 

South Tamworth 

HANNAFORDS BUS 

SERVICE 

Family owned & operated 

in the heart of country—

Tamworth 

Safe reliable student travel from 

Coledale, Westdale, Bective, 

Bithramere, Goonoo Goonoo, 

Kingswood Estate, Gowrie and 

Winton areas of Tamworth. 

Carters to a destination of your 

choice 

Call us on 02 67651900    

www.hannafordscoaches.com.au 



NOTICEBOARD                       

 

 

 

NOVEMBER  Week 8 

Wednesday 26 School Disco BBQ 6pm - 6.30pm  

    School Disco 6.30pm - 7.45pm 

Wed&Thur 26&27 Swimming Stage 1&2 

 

DECEMBER  Week 9 

Tuesday    Kindergarten Orientation Day 

Tuesday    Troy Cassar-Daley Visit 

Mon/Thurs 1-4 Swimming Stage 1&2 

Friday 5   Presentation Day  - 9.30am in Hall 

 

    Week 10 

Monday 8  Report Cards sent home to parents 

Mon/Thurs 8-11 Swimming Stage 1&2 

Thursday 11  Year 6 Formal Assembly12pm - 1pm 

Thursday 11  Year 6 Farewell Dinner 6pm-1pm 

Friday 12   Class Parties 

Thursday 18  Last day of school for  

    students 

FRONT OFFICE 

All visitors must report to the Front Office upon arrival 
Office hours are from 8.30am to 4pm on school days. Please telephone 02 67657 446 

during these hours. 

DIARY DATES 

ASSEMBLY 

 ITEM 

Week 8 Friday 14 Nov  

Week 9 Friday 21 Nov Presentation Day 

CLOTHING POOL  -   If anyone has any unwanted Hillvue 

School uniforms to give away/sell, the School Clothing Pool 
would greatly appreciate them.   
The Clothing Pool is at the canteen and open each morning, 
or items can be dropped off at Front Office. 

TO HELP KEEP 

EVERYONE SAFE 

PLEASE BE SURE 

TO USE THE 

PEDESTRIAN 

CROSSING AT ALL 

TIMES. 

NEWSLETTER 

CHANGES 

 
The Hillvue Public 
School Newsletter 
will now be issued 
on a fortnightly 
basis.  
 
Our Newsletter is 
also accessible for 
viewing online. 
 
Go to: 
www.hillvue-
p.schools.nsw.edu.
au 

NOW 

ONLINE 


